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You Union bargaining Committee met with the Company in Ottawa the week of September 24th 
to start negotiations.  

Proposals were exchanged and we have started working on the non-monetary items first. The 
proposals are attached to this email and we would ask that you post them on your local 
website. 

Our next bargaining dates are October 9-11, 2018 in Ottawa. 

We will continue to update you as we move through the process. 

In Solidarity, 

Your Unifor Bargaining Committee, 

 

Deborah Frazer, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee  

Natasha Duquette, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee  

Maureen Dawson, Unifor National Representative 

Alain Portelance, Unifor National Representative 

PLEASE POST AND DISTRIBUTE 
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